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February 11, 2008

Secretary, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555-0001
Attn: Rulemaking and Adjudication Staff

Gentlemen & Ladies:

Please reconsider the possibility of bringing nuclear waste to the Energy
Solutions in Salt Lake City, Utah. The idea of transporting this waste across the
world brings up all kinds of possible accidents and problems.

Entry into thii depository will open doors of any and all such deposits into
the state from countries all over the world. Our governor states that when the
designated amount is reached the area will be closed. This may or may not be
true if we become the waste deposit for the world.

At some future date Utah may have need of this area if a need for nuclear
energy occurs here.

At this time I definitely oppose bringing waste from Italy into Utah.
Please take time to. consider all the problems such an event could bring to Utah.
Than k you.

Sincerely,
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